T Health and Disability Commissioner
@i November 2032 ' ‘Te Tothau Hauoro, Hauatanga

AUCKLAND 1

Dear M

€Complaint: Dr D. at . Health Centre
Ourref: CI12HDCO.

I write further to Harriet Boyd’s letter of 18 September 2012, advising that we had
sought a response to your complaint from Dr -

The Commissioner has now received a response. Once he has reviewed this
information and decided how to proceed with your complaint, we will be in contact
with you again.

Yours sincerely
}‘«7{/0 S /uczf"‘;/

Deborah O’Flaherty
Complaints Assessment Manager

P O Box 1791 Auckland 1141, Level 10, Tower Centre, Queen Street, Auckland, New Zealand
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